
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – August 2022 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Our Annual open club hunt was held on August 
13 & 14, 2022 with the weather being the best 
we have had in a long time!  Couldn't have 
asked for anything better for this event.   

The hunter count was down a little this year but 
I think we did very well.  We will discuss this at 
our next meeting on Sept. 12, 2022 at 6:30 pm 
in the basement of the Forty Fort municipal 
building.  I hope to see every one there.   

One thing is to place Info on the Facebook for our open hunt as many younger 
hunters use this method for obtaining hunt info. Another was to give out the 
prizes and raffles before the last hunt. 

We need someone to run the kids hunt. The food vendor was brought up and 
needs to be looked into for better quality food. 

Remember that finds of the month will be held at the Sept. meeting for the 
months of August and September.  So bring in your finds for both months. 

Upcoming events: 

The club members only fall picnic and hunt will take place on Oct. 1, 2022 at our 
usual place.  Cost of the hunt will be $60.00 plus bring a covered dish to share.  
The club supplies the meats.   

Don't forget we discussed and approved to change our meeting time for the 
winter months to 2pm instead of 6:30 pm to avoid night driving starting in 
November.  Still the same Day second Monday of the month at our same 
location. 

We will need to discuss the Christmas party to figure out what we want to do. 

Thats all for now, Happy detecting. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


